
DATE : Friday, 10th  February 2023 

 
 

To :  Parents of students from Years Five  to  Thirteen :   
16th FEBRUARY  2023 - SPORTS DAYS FOR YEARS 5 TO 13 

 
Dear parents, 

Greetings to you from St. Mary’s Catholic High School! We would like to invite you to read the 

update on Sports Day for Years 5 – 13.  

 

SPORTS DAY YEAR 5-13 :    
The Sports Day for Years Five through 13 (Girls & Boys) has been fixed for 16th  February 2023  

(communicated earlier in the year as well)  at the Dubai Police Officers Club Stadium Grounds (Al 

Jaddaf area)  from 8:00 am until 12:30 pm. All parents are cordially invited to 

join the school community for this event and cheer the children in 

a spirit of healthy competition.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Kindly note that those students who travel on the STS buses will be dropped off to and picked up 

directly from  the Police Officers Club  Grounds and then dropped home as per their regular school 

dismissal time.  For those students who use their own transport, arrangements will have to be 

made by parents to drop them off and pick them up from the Police Academy Grounds.  Please 

make sure that students are dropped off by 7:30 am sharp in order for us to begin at the scheduled 

start of 8:00 am. 

 
NO STUDENT IS ALLOWED TO ENTER THE GROUNDS WITHOUT AN ACCOMPANYING 

TEACHER. PLEASE WAIT OUTSIDE WITH YOUR CHILDREN AS WE WILL BE ARRANGING 

THEM ACCORDING TO THEIR CLASSES BEFORE ENTERING THE STADIUM. Students from 

years 5 to 10 will be marked on attendance at their sports day and this will count towards 

their overall mark for Physical Education.  

 
Please make sure that your child has enough water and snacks on that day. Canteen facilities will 

be available but it is always advisable to send children well equipped from home.  Those 

children who use an inhalator must also have it with them. All students 

must be in their proper sports uniform. (Those students in the drill displays must take note of the 

instructions given to them by their sports teachers.) Athletes who are competing are 

permitted to wear their house T-shirt, with a pair of running shorts up to the 

knee, running shoes ( with synthetic turf spikes are allowed )and socks . 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr. Paul Asir  Joseph 
( Principal ) 

 


